
OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHY SOCIETY  
Minutes of General Meeting  

January 4th 2017 
  

President - Ed Dunnett  Past President - Richard Peake-Vout  Vice President -Kathy Desjardins 
Treasurer - Nick Bosma   Secretary - Teresa Lange Kings  

Directors:  Education - John Critchley  Exhibitions -  Levonne Gaddy 

   Programs - David Cotton 

Membership -  Frieda van der Ree  Newsletter - Shelley Harynuk  Data & Equipment -  Jack Harynuk  

Field trips/Assignments- Rick Horte   Social - Sally Shivers  

The meeting was held at the QB Civic Centre January 4th at 7pm. 
Attendance:  approx 51 members and  guests  

7:00pm:  President  Ed welcomed everyone back and wished them a Happy New Year. He announced the 
upcoming logo contest for our new name. 

Membership:  Frieda- introduced the guests and four new members. The club has 107 members a new 
record.  

Vice President:  Kathy-no report  

Treasurer's Report:  Nick reported that our bank balance is $6142.90 before expences. 

Secretary: Teresa-no report 

Education: John-next education meeting is January 17th, The subject will be lenses and it will be aimed 
at beginner to intermediate photographers. Forty-five tickets have been sold for the Rick Hulbert 
Workshop. 

Assignments and Field Trips: Rick-the field trip is to Rathtrevor  Provincial Park January 15th meeting 
at 10:00am. Lunch will most likely be at The Cedars Tigh na Mara. The assignment is Tabletop and 
Miniatures. 
   
Newsletter:  Shelley-the newsletter is a little short of articles for January. 

Programs: David-has speakers lined up for the next six months. Febuary speaker will be Wally Chin. 

Exhibits: Levonne-reminded everyone about the upcoming exhibition at the MAC. She will be at the 
next Education Meeting to answer any questions members may have. 

Social: Sally-absent 



Data and Equipment: Jack showed members various aspects of the website. He is in the process of 
making some changes including Field Trip and Favoutites to the Galleries. 

Slide Shows: 
Results for Assignment: 

 B/W 
  1 Wayne Buhr 
  2 Beth Miller 
  3 Marnee Pearce  
    
 Colour  
  1 David Cotton  
  2 Wayne Buhr 
  3 Roy Watts  
    
 Digital Art 
  1 Bill Trace 
  2 Marnee Pearce 
  3 Roy Watts  
    
    
 Field Trip  to Robert Held Studio and  December Favourites 
Thanks to Jack and Richard for putting together these presentations. 

8pm Coffee Break 

Guest Speaker: 
David Cotton introduced former member Randy Hall. 

The meeting adjourned at  9pm. 

Minutes prepared by Secretary Teresa Lange Kings 

       


